
 

 

 

October 18, 2017 
 
Dennis Yaccarino, 
Budget and Management Director 
City Hall, Rm 603 
200 East Wells 
 
Dear Budget Director Yaccarino,  
 
Consider this a “heads up” letter reminding your department that the next update of the 
Common Council on the latest progress implementing the recommendations of the 
Outstanding Debt Work Group (Council File #170333) will be Monday, December 11, 
2017 before the Judiciary & Legislation Committee at 9:00 a.m. The pertinent 
recommendations from the Outstanding Debt Work Group for the Budget Office are:  
 

 Recommendation 10. The Office of Management and Budget should study and 
make recommendations on whether the City should centralize its debt collection.  

 
Your June 12th update indicated:  
 

 Budget Office has not yet begun to study the possibility of centralizing the City’s 
debt collections, but plans to do so as part of the budget process.  
 

Please, appear before the Committee on December 11th prepared to discuss the latest 
progress in implementing these recommendations.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Terry L. Witkowski, 
13th Aldermanic District 
 


